

CITY OF NIAGARA FALLS

TO: City Council

FROM: Chairman

Traffic Advisory Commission

DATE: October 18, 2018

SUBJECT: AGENDA ITEM:

At the Traffic Advisory Commission meeting held on October 15, 2018 the Commission recommended **APPROVAL** of the following item:

INSTALL A 5' HANDICAPPED ACCESS SPACE IN FRONT OF 2448 WOODLAWN AVENUE

[Physician verification of wheelchair dependency and/or severe restriction of movement, has been received]

Submitted By: Mary Jo Metro-Diehl, on behalf of her father Frank Metro,

2448 Woodlawn Avenue

It is requested that City Council approve this recommendation.

Stephen Urbaniak, Chairman Traffic Advisory Commission

ilm

cc: City Administrator

Director of Public Works

Traffic Planner

KENNEDY__SCOTT__TOMPKINS__VOCCIO__TOUMA__